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19 May 2014 
Dear Members, 
 
Our club is growing stronger and stronger on a daily basis from a quality as well as quantity of players joining the 
club, entering into our social league, doubles league as well as tournaments and joining the ladder. 
To be able to get maximum exposure for our club throughout the country we have decided to introduce an 
incentive program for our members: 
For every tournament except KWSC closed tournaments throughout the country, the club will put up an incentive 
for participating and achieving a 1st, 2nd or 3rd place in the Mens A, Mens B, Ladies or Junior division. The 
incentive will be N$ 500 for finishing first, N$ 400 for second and N$ 300 for the third place in the top draw. 
 
To qualify for the incentive program the following applies: 
-You have to get a shirt from the club with the Logo on. 
-This shirt has to be worn throughout the tournament participated in on a social basis between the games on and 
around the tournament's premises. 
-The shirt has to be worn in the final or playoff for third and fourth place ("contract sponsored" players are exempt 
from this condition) 
-You have to be a fully paid up member and be part of the club's ladder. 
-If you are among the top 10 of the ladder the shirt will be handed to you free of charge as long as it is used for the 
purpose of the incentive program. 
-If you are not among the top 10 on the ladder you are welcome to approach us and we will negotiate for you to 
buy the shirt at cost price. 
 
For doubles the following applies: 
-Both players have to be fully paid up members at KWSC 
-The incentive money will stay N$ 500, N$ 400 and N$ 300 per team for positions 1, 2 and 3 respectively; the 
players have to share the money. 
-Both players have to play in KWSC shirts in the deciding match. 
 
This is yet another first to the Namibian Squash community with which the Klein Windhoek Squash Club is trying to 
promote the game and to acknowledge the effort and commitment our members are putting in when playing 
across Namibia. 
 
Please feel free to contact me regarding this matter. 
 
Yours in squash 
 
Bjarne Graupe 
Chairman 
of the 
Klein Windhoek Squash Club Committee 
info@kwsqaush.com.na 
 


